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WESTON SCHOOL

Hello, Tansi, Boozhoo, Bonjour, Xin Chao, Hola, Ninhao Weston families!

I can hardly believe how quickly this year has flown by—time really does fly when you're having fun! As
we enter June and approach the end of another school year, | want to take a moment to reflect on all
that we've accomplished together. | am incredibly proud of the dedication and growth shown by both our
students and staff.

Throughout the year, our students have taken on the roles of Mathematicians, Authors, Scientists, and
Historians, just to name a few. During free time, many could be found creating their own math problems,
challenging classmates, playing math fact speed games, and writing word problems on whiteboard
tables! In literacy, students became illustrators—drawing detailed pictures to accompany their stories—
and authors, crafting and sharing imaginative narratives with one another. Others transformed into
inventors and critical thinkers, building structures, creating artifacts, and dreaming up innovative new
creations.

As part of our ongoing work around well-being and voice, students wrote opinion pieces on the
importance of feeling safe and identified their own personal safe spaces in school and in the wider
community. They reflected thoughtfully on what safety means to them and shared strategies they use to
feel secure and supported.

May was a month full of joyful experiences and deep learning. Students visited the Aviation Museum to
explore the science of flight and traveled to Oak Hammock Marsh to discover more about beavers,
muskrats, reptiles, and amphibians. Our Nursery/Kindergarten learners experienced the magic of
discovery during their trip to the Children’s Museum—a day filled with hands-on exploration and
wonder. These memories will stay with our students for years to comeLooking ahead, June promises to
be just as exciting. We have upcoming LEGO challenges, zoo trips, passion projects, Spirit Week, and
much more. Mark your calendars for these special events:

- Nursery/Kindergarten “Moving Up” Ceremony - Tuesday, June 18 at 9:30 a.m.

- Grade 6 Awards Ceremony - Tuesday, June 24 at 10:00 a.m. (invitations coming soon!)

- Weston Talent Show - Wednesday, June 25 at 1:30 p.m.

Come celebrate all the amazing talents and accomplishments of our Weston students!

If we don’t have the chance to see you before the break, we wish you a safe, joyful, and adventure-filled
summer. We look forward to welcoming everyone back in the fall! Please join us on Tuesday, September 2
from 2:30-5:00 p.m. for our Student-Teacher Meet and Greet. Our first official day of school will be
Wednesday, September 3.

With gratitude and excitement,
Lisa Richardson
Principal - Weston School



Weston Parent Centre June Events

June Family Room News

| just want to take this time to wish everyone a great summer,
it has been great getting to know all the families this school
year and | look forward to all the programing and events in
the fall. | hope everyone takes the time to spend time with
loved ones and enjoy the beautiful weather.

Monday June 2™ we will be finishing all started projects such
as beading and Ribbon skirts starting at 9:30

Wednesday June 4™ | want to invite parents to the family
room for a pancake breakfast at 10:00 am

The Family Room will be closed from June 6™ till September
2" as | will be away on medical leave.

Thank you,
Ms. Mandi &
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- SUMMER FUN
AGES 7-12 [ Grade 2-6 FREE: WHAT TOBRING
Join our Free Summer Kids Camp of LUMCH & SMNACKS ‘
to participate with other « FUN ACTIVITIES %
children in fun games, arts and < CRAFTS sanniing Hal
crafts, , and more! Shoes Water Bottle

Available weaks:

July14-18
O July 21- 25

Kids Camp at:

&3 \ Aug11-15
Children participate 2 ° S
f with otherchiren . Aug18 - 22

_ L\
::"1i|r_;r_er| whigwalkicn thair ;.w.ln'lu wialied farrve o | e o won® LE‘;-'I-R N Ta HEG I ST-EH @

'I'WO Nags 'I'O Registration will stay open until all spaces have been

RE Gl STER filled or up until the week before each camp.

Once you have registered, you will receive an email to the email address
© scanQrCode you provided confirming your registration was submitted.
Use your phone to scan QR code

WASAC at Waston After School if you haven' received the email, please check your junk mail/spam folder.

Please note: this email does not confirm your child was accepted
to attend camp.

By June 27, you will receive a second confirmation email guaranteseing your
child hos a spot at the caomp.

Howaver, if you receiva this email and your child caonnot attend camgp,
pleasa call Michelle at the phone number listed balow.

- . Two weeks prior to the comp starting, o reminder email will be sent along
e Visit Website with additional comp information.
1. Wisit our website: www.waosac.co Lastly, you will receive a phone call one week before your child's camp waek

to confirm their attendance.

2. Click on Register for Camp in tha
top right hand corner

3. Enter Password: 2025camp . : )
scroll down and select Weston If you have any questions or cancellations please email

Ssummer Fun Kids Camp kidscamp@wasac.ca or call or text Michelle at (204)890-3992
5. Fill out Application Form Monday to Friday between 10AM and 3PM with child’s name
Click on Submit and school's name.
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~ SUMMER K!PS CAMP
% AT SARGENT PARK ARENA

Weston

AGES 7-12 [ Grade 2-6

Join our Free Summer Kids Camp
to participate with other

children in fun games, arts and
crafts, coding, and moral

FREE:

« TRANSPORTATION
o LUNCH & SMACKS
« FUN ACTIVITIES

Water Bottle Swirmwear

9:45AM

WASAC leaders board

participants onto
school bus.

Children participate
i fun activities

with othar children.

-

Farents 'IF_L]lJI'JrrﬂiI'JI'IE will be notitied il there are any mdjor delays with transportation. @
-::"1ilr.1rerll whic walk on their awn will be permitted to walk h-'.1r'1r= on thair awn, LE;-'].R H Haw Ta HEG I STEH

TWO Ways To

REGISTER

© scanqQrRcCode

Usa your phone to scan QR code
July 14 - 18, 2025

Registration will stay open until all spaces have been
filled or up until the week before each camp.

Once you have registered, you will receive an email to the email address
you provided confirming your registration was submitted.

if you haven't received the email, please check your junk mail/spam folder.

Please note: this email does not confirm your child was accepted
to attend camp.

By June 27, you will receive a second confirnation ermail guarantesing your
child has a spot at the camp.

Howaver, if you receive this email and your child connot attend camp,
please call Michelle at the phone number listed balow.

Two weeks prior to the camp starting, a reminder email will be sent along
with additional camp information.

Lastly, you will receive a phone call one week before your childs camp week
to confirm their attendance.

1. Visit our website: www.wasac.ca

2. Click on Register for Caomp in the
top right hand corner

Enter Paossword: 2025camp

e = L

Select Sargent Park Arena
Salect your child's School Name
Fill out Application Form

Click on Submit

If you have any questions or cancellations please email
kidscamp@wasac.ca or call or text Michelle at (204)890-3992

Monday to Friday between 10AM and 3PM with child’s name
and school's name.




FOOD ALLERGIES

REMINDER: IMPORTANT LUNCH GUIDELINES FOR OUR CLASSROOM

TO KEEP ALL OF OUR STUDENTS SAFE AND HEALTHY, PLEASE
FOLLOW THESE IMPORTANT GUIDELINES WHEN PACKING YOUR
CHILD'S LUNCH:

© NOEGGS

© NO FISH

© NO NUTS (THIS INCLUDES PEANUTS, TREE NUTS, NUT BUTTERS,
AND FOODS CONTAINING NUTS)

© NO JUNK FOOD ( CHIPS, POP, CHOCOLATE BARS AND
ESPECIALLY NO ENERGY DRINK. IT IS IMPORTANT WE ABIDE BY THE
HEALTHY GUIDELINES.

THESE FOODS WILL BE CONFISCATED AND RETURNED AT THE END
OF THE DAY.

© NO HEAT-UPS (WE CANNOT WARM UP FOOD IN THE
MICROWAVE)

PLEASE PACK LUNCHES THAT ARE SAFE, READY TO EAT, AND DO
NOT REQUIRE HEATING.

WE APPRECIATE YOUR HELP IN CREATING A SAFE AND
INCLUSIVE ENVIRONMENT FOR EVERYONE!

IF YOU REQUIRE SUPPORT WITH PROVIDING A NUTRITIONAL
LUNCH, PLEASE LET THE OFFICE KNOW AND WE WILL ENSURE
THAT A LUNCH IS PROVIDED.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION AND UNDERSTANDING!




June in Room 2

Hello, summer! Hello, fun, fun, fun!

School is almost over. We can already hear students saying, “I will miss this class!”
and “I will miss you, Mrs. Mallari/Mrs. Pangilinan” Yes, we will miss each and
everyone.

It is worth noting down how these young boys and girls turned into learning
individuals, readers and Mathematicians. How good it feels to see them writing their
names, making words, and labeling their drawings. They are amazing when you
hear them say their ABCs, count 1 through 30 and count backwards from 10, tell
stories about their Art work, building blocks and Legos. How wonderful it feels
when you see them becoming more responsible in doing their jobs including
cleaning-up after Center time. The friendship that they were able to develop, their
taking turns, sharing with toys are manifested in their day-to-day activities. How
they sustained their stamina, from 1 minute to 3 minutes uninterrupted reading
when they picture read is really incredible. | love the way they talk about their
favorite page in the book Way to go, Room 2!

As you prepare for your summer break, don't forget to include in your to-do-list
your reading and writing. Practice your letters and keep on counting. Try to have as
many new experiences as you can, day trip, visit museums, and spend time at the
park, camping and more, Have a quality family bonding, too. Have a great summer
everyone!

Mrs. Mallari
Mrs. Pangilinan

M Have a Safe

2 Bmmet



Newe from Room 5

Dear Students and Families,

As this school year comes to a close, it also marks the end of a very special
chapter in my life—my retirement from teaching. Saying goodbye is never easy,
especially when it means parting with such a wonderful community of students and
families who have filled my days with purpose, joy, and inspiration.

To my students—thank you for the laughter, the challenges, and the countless
moments of wonder. Watching you grow, discover, and succeed has been one of the
greatest privileges of my life. I will always carry with me the memories of your
bright spirits and the lessons you have taught me along the way.

To the families—thank you for your trust, support, and partnership over the years.
It has been an honor to work alengside you in nurturing your children's growth, and
I'm deeply grateful for the many ways you've helped make our classroom a caring
and successful space.

Though I may be retiring from the classroom, the connections, memories, and
experiences will remain close to my heart. I look ferward to what comes next, but
I will always cherish the years I've spent as a teacher and the incredible people
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How can it possibly be June? Summer holidays are just around the
corner. We are looking forward to our field trip on June 19 to

the zoo. Hope the weather is goodl Speaking of weather, please
make sure you dress for the weather. It can still be cool for
morning recess but by the afternoon it can get hot in the
classroom. Please make sure your child has a water bottle at
school to drink from during the day. We have water stations to

refill the bottles when empty.

There will be a school talent show on one of
the last days of school. If your child would
like to be a part of it please remind them
to let me know. Maybe they would like to sing|

a song, do a dance or read a poem.

hank you to all the families for your support
this year in Room 6. 1 er!jc:'n,red hcwing your
children in my classroom and ‘|'|'1£=»,,|I will hold a
special place in my heart. I hope that
ey've enjoyed their time in Room 6 as well

A great day at Oak Harmmock Marshl

During the summer make sure
that you keep being word and
number detectives. You may
want to keep a journal about
things that you do in the
summer. Please be safe and
always make sure your
families know where you are.
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June 2025

Remember to Read at Home Every Day!
This will help us to become good reader!

Math Corner

What is 20 + 20 + ___ =
637

‘e
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what to Pring on
Field Trips:

1. Water Rottle
2.Lunch that does
not need heating

S.Hat
4. Sunscreen
5. Packpack
6. Weston Tshirt

Water Rottles
Please send a

water bottle to
school for your
child to use in the

classroom!

A
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Please remember to dress
for the weather
EVERYDAY!

‘Field Trip: Qur class will be going

he zoo on June 19. ®€ |
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NEWSLETTER

EXCITING EVENTS!

The Grade Four students have started their swimming program.
It's great to know that they will have the skills to stay safe

around water!

MATH LITERACY

Decimals and money. They go The students in room ten have been
together so welll In room ten the learning how to change the meaning
students have begun to learn all of a root word by adding a prefix

about tenths and hundredths. Please | |or a suffix. It has been great to
ask them to show you what they see them using this skill in their

have learned writing.

SCIENCE

SOCIAL STUDIES The students in room ten have
The students are starting to been learning obout gardening out
make great connections to the siide in our school gardens. They

land. They are learning about the| |, 1 lso be learning how to make a

1 the i
z::j fhat are on the medicine garden in a bag
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Room 11 - Mrs. Anciro
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T~ Fun Field Trips! e

This month, our Room 11
class went to Oak
Hammock Marsh and
learned about different
plants and animals in
wetlands.

We also went to the Royal
Aviation Museum and
learned about the history
of flight and aviation in
Canada

On June 19" we have an
upcoming field trip to
Assiniboine Zoo.
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In English Language

This Month in Room 12

students in Room 12 learning to code with Tale-
Bots! Arts, we are continuing

to refine our persuasive
writing skills.

Math

We will cover statistics and
probability, while also
progressing with problem-
solving skills.

* Please ensure students bring beth indoer and r” -
outdeor shoes to school. SCIEHCE
+ If you haven't already, kindly provide the class with .
e bo. We are _explarmg how to
e e et Tt RS MAIJE e e code with Tale-Bots and
Supplies Fee. on Seratch.
. J
1 Things to look forward to! i
. Going to the Zoo!
. Grade 6 Farewell Social Studies
- o We are learning about

leadership and how to
politely discuss and
debate classroom issues.

SCHOOL BUS




Room 14

June is quickly arriving, and Room 14 is buzzing with excitement as we look forward to celebrating our learning
and closing out an incredible year together! Even in the final stretch, students are hard at work strengthening
their math fact fluency and deepening their understanding of the relationship between multiplication and

division. They've been learming new strategies, like the area model, to solve larger multiplication problems with
confidence.

Our inguiry into the human body continues, with students contributing to a classroom knowledge wall to
showcase what they've learned about the body and its many functions. Collaboration has been a key theme
this month, as students share ideas, ask questions, and build understanding together.

One memorable moment was our "empathy walk " where students explored scenarios from different
perspectives and shared personal stories to build compassion and understanding within our classroom
community.

As we head into the final days, Room 14 1s ready to celebrate all we've learned and the growth we've
experienced this yearl

NGURY




In May, the weather was
sometimes unpredictable. It was
very hot in a few days and it was
very cold the next few days in the
same week. However, it did not
stop students in room 15 having
fun and exploring.

We went outside and tested
the flying prototypes that we
made. We also recognized the
variables that might affect them.
We fixed the prototypes, rebuilt
them, and tested them again. We
enjoyed this outdoor activity.

After students listened to the indigenous
book called “Everyone needs a rock”, they chose
a rock and painted it. They were very created
using their imagination to paint the pictures on

From room 15 the rocks.



Gym With
Mr. Fontaine

Greetings and welcome to all tuning into your Weston Phys Ed newsletter! Even though the school year is
winding down, our Phys Ed program and sports are still in full gear!

In PE, we wrapped up our Games from Around the World unit, learning various games from places such as
India, China, Pakistan, and the Philippians. We then focused on throwing and catching with Frisbees, and
learnt the game of Ultimate Frisbee for the intermediate grades! Towards the end of the month we started
Striking and Fielding Games such as Baseball, and this will carry over into June.

Our Cross Country team and Badminton Club took place this month, and our Weston Hawks have been
hard at work! Badminton Club Wrapped up on the 22nd, and we went out with a in-school tournament! And
our Cross Country team continues to train for their up coming race at the Old Exhibition Grounds on June
4th. We ALSO have our Ultimate Football Team beginning on May 29th, and our tournament will be on June
12th!

As we enter into our final weeks, we will continue focusing on Striking and Fielding games, wrapping up our
Baseball/Kickball focus and moving towards the game of Cricket! We will also be learning some fun games
to prepare us for our SUMMER FIELD DAY on June 13th in the afternoon from 2 - 3:30pm!!

Thank you for tuning in to your physical education newsletter!

Music with ®
Ms. Neufeld

For the month of June, we play. It's a time to take what we've learned all
year and review through games and activities 'just for the fun of it'. Over
the summer, take the opportunity to engage with your kids through the
Arts. Sing songs together, dance to your favourite tunes, put on a play of
your favourite book. Listen to a live band at some of the free concerts
that happen throughout the city in the summer. Make some lasting
memories through music!




= June 2025

(] Mon Tue Wed Thu I Fri
Day 6 2 Day 1 3 Day 2 4 Day 3 5' Day 4 6

Room 10 & 14 Intramurals @ Roonl] 12 i:}sclntra[?u(;als @
Room 7 & 11 Intramurals @ lunch unch - Lancetle Tec Voc Pow Wow

i - PD DAY NO CLASSES
lunch Fit Run - Old Ex Grounds Room 12,14,15
FC Soccer Field Trip
Wasac After school program Wasac After school program Wasac After school program
3:30-5:30 3:30-5:30 3:30-5:30

Day 5 R BE 10[Pa" 171lPav>2 12- Day 3 13

Room 7 & 11 Intramurals @ JRoom 10 & 14 Intramurals @ Room 12 & 15 Intramurals @ Ultimate Football Tourn. Summer Field day

lunch - Lastone lunch - Last one lunch - Lastone @ Tec Voc. 1-3
Wasac After school program Wasac After school program Wasac After school program
3:30-5:30 3:30-5:30 3:30-5:30
Day 4 16! Day 5 17 Day 6 18 Day 1 19 Day 2 20
SPIRIT WEEK N/K Moving up Ceremony Zoo Field Trip
Dress like your Guardian
SPIRIT WEEK gay SPIRIT WEEK Rooms 6,7,11,12,14& 15 SPIRIT WEEK
PAJAMA DAY Fancy Day SPIRIT WEEK Beach Day

Talent show Try out’s 12:00 Weston Hawk Day
Wasac After school program Wasac After school program Family BBQ 3:30- 5:30

3:30-5:30 3:30-5:30

3 p3[Pws  DAPE 25w 2@t 27

Grade 6 Farewell

Talent Show 1:30 Last day of school
pick up 11:30 AM

Wasac After school program Wasac After school program Wasac After school program
3:30-5:30 3:30-5:30 3:30-5:30

Important Dates
June 3 - Fire Safety
June 4 - Fit Run Grade 4-6
June 5 - Tec Voc Pow Wow

June 6 - PD Day No Classes

June 13 - Summer Field day

June 16 -June 20 - Spirit Week

June 17 - Talent Show Try outs 12:00 )
June 18 - N /K Moving up Ceremony \-

June 24 - Grade 6 Farewell
June 27 - Last Day of School



